
The City of Perris is holding an in-person community forum on Tuesday, September 7 at 6:00 
p.m. at the City Council Chambers to receive resident and stakeholder feedback on how Perris 
should elect its City Council in the future. 

For more information and to provide your thoughts on this issue, email 
districtelections@cityofperris.org or visit cityofperris.org/districtelections.

Tuesday, September 7 

6:00 p.m.

Perris Council Chambers
101 N. D Street

Perris, CA 92570
Refreshments will be provided!

Citywide elections or by-district 
elections for City Council:

What’s best for the City of Perris?   
We want to hear your thoughts!

Currently, the city uses an at-large election process. 
Under a district-based election system, the City 
would be divided into equally populated voting 
districts. A candidate must reside within a voting 
district to be eligible to run for that district’s Council 
seat and is elected only by voters residing within that 
same voting district.

Tell us what you think! We need to hear from you 
on whether the city should continue with citywide 
elections or switch to district elections. 
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